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Letter of support from Brookfield Residential

Brookfield Brookfield Residential Tal: 403.231.8900
Residential A member of the Brookfield Group of Companies Fax: 403.231.8960
4906 Richard Road SW www.brookdigldrp.com

Calgary, Alberia T3E 6L1

June 26, 2015

The City of Calgary — City Wide Planning Functions

Attention: Mr. Stephen Pearce

Dear Mr. Pearce,

Reference: Proposed Low Density Mixed Housing District (R-G District)

Brookfield Residential would like to express our support of the intent for the proposed Low
Density Mixed Housing District. This proposed district follows the intent of the direct control
district that Brookfield developed with the City for our Livingston community and we are
supportive of a permanent district in the Land Use Bylaw that will provide opportunities to

enhance streetscapes, facilitate community evolution over time and respond to market
demands by allowing a variety of products under one district.

We are thankful for being engaged and able to contribute thus far and look forward to working
with you further on the development of this district.

Sincerely,

Brookfield Resi

Breridan McCashin

Senior Development Manager

Calgary Communities

Phone: 403-516-8856

Email: Brendan.mccashin@broookfieldrp.com
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